
 

 

Date: 20.06.2025 
 

Circular 

In continuation to our earlier circular dated 14.05.2025 regarding the 
postponement of the IAVMI Conference originally scheduled for       
19–20 June, 2025 at SKUAST Kashmir, Srinagar, we regret to inform 
you that after careful consideration of the evolving socio-political 
challenges, it is decided to cancel the IAVMICON 2025 event. 

This decision is made in consultation with all relevant stakeholders, 
with due concern for the convenience, safety and commitments of our 
participants, speakers, sponsors and institutional partners. We 
understand the anticipation around the event and deeply regret any 
inconvenience this cancellation may cause. 

All registrations already made for the conference will be refunded in 
full. A detailed communication regarding the refund process will be 
shared with registered participants shortly by the organising 
committee. 

We remain committed to our scientific community and will continue to 
explore alternative future events to facilitate academic and 
professional exchange. 

We sincerely thank you for your understanding and continued 
support. 

 
 

                          
 

                 Dr Premanshu Dandapat 
        General Secretary, IAVMI 

 

 


